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April 6, 2021 

Greetings SMSD Parents/Guardians, 

Today the State's approved testing vendor experienced state-wide technical issues, 
resulting in some SMSD students being unable to complete the STAAR/EOC test on 
Tuesday, April 6. The grades and assessments impacted were the online Grade 7 
Writing and English I assessments. 

The district is waiting to receive guidance from the Texas Education Agency on 
procedures for those students impacted to complete their respective test. Districts have 
been provided guidance to reschedule the remainder of the assessment this week, and 
therefore SMSD has implemented the following assessment schedule for students to 
report to their campus for the completion of the STAAR/EOC as indicated below: 

Stafford Middle School Grade 7 online Writing 
Stafford High School English I & English II 

1Thursday, April 8, 2021 
iThursday, April 8, 2021 

Please know this is a state-wide issue, and not specific to Stafford MSD. We 
appreciate your patience as we move forward with the 2021 ST AAR/EOC test 
administrations. If you have any additional questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact your campus directly. 

Respectfully, 

Marva Rasberry, 
SMSD Chief Operations/Innovations Officer 

"BEST LITTLE SCHOOL DISTRICT IN TEXAS" 




